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Bergamo, Italy -- Representatives of UPF and an affiliated organization were invited to speak at an 

interfaith program organized by a Catholic religious order. 

 

Speakers from the Bergamo chapters of the Universal Peace Federation and the Family Federation for 

World Peace and Unification were invited to the event, which took place on January 29, 2018, at the S. 

Bartolomeo Cultural Center, a Catholic center run by the Dominican Fathers. 

 

As well as the speakers from UPF and FFWPU, two of the organizations founded by Rev. Dr. Sun Myung 

Moon and Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, a speaker from the Hare Krishna movement also gave a presentation. 

 

More than 70 participants were in the audience. Most of them were religious teachers in schools, who 

followed the presentations with great interest. 

 

 


